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Events coming up! 
Jun-23 
w/c Mon 26th – RE/ Prayer Space Week 
Tues 27th – Yrs 1 & 2 Arctic Explorer Visit 
Tues 27th – Yrs 5 & 6 to Wymondham 
High 
Thurs 29th – Class 4 Family Lunch 
Fri 30th – Class 4 Family Lunch 
Fri 30th – Non-uniform Day 

Jul-23 
Mon 3rd & Tues 4th – Wymondham High & 
Hethersett High Transition Days 
Weds 5th – Wymondham High Transition 
Day 
Fri 7th – Talent Show and Headteacher for 
the Day 
Fri 7th – Reports Sent Home 
Fri 7th – FOWS End of Year Disco 
Fri 7th & Sat 8th – Wymondham College 
Transition Days 
Mon 10th – Yrs 1 & 2 – Cricket Festival at 
Hethersett & Tas Valley 
Tues 11th – Music Ensemble 
Weds 12th – Garlick Theatre Visit 
Weds 12th – Open Evening – All welcome 
Thurs 13th – Leaver’s Play 
Fri 14th – Sports Day 
Tues 18th – All School West Runton Beach 
Trip 
Thurs 20th – Class 4 Disco 
Fri 21st – Leaver’s Assembly 
Fri 21st - Last Day of Term 
Mon 24th Jul to Tues 5th Sep (incl) – 
Summer Holiday 
 
 
 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter          Friday 23/06/23 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

County Cricket Finals - This week saw Wreningham break another 

record in having 2 teams qualify for the County Cricket finals at 

Horsford.  Our mixed and girls teams competed on Wednesday and 

Thursday in the heat, smashing fours and sixes out of the ground against 

schools from across the whole of Norfolk.  After 6 gruelling matches in the heat, 

the mixed team won through to the quarter finals, and after a narrow defeat by 

Martham, eventually finished in 6th place out of 16 - an amazing effort.  The 

girls team went further, winning their quarter final and narrowly missing an 

appearance in the final by a handful of runs.  This meant they played a tense 

bronze medal playoff against Woodlands a very successful sporting large school 

- winning by one run and taking the medal - a tumultuous achievement. 

Well done to all our players for their determination, skill and great respect 

they showed their opponents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the FOWS: Tickets are now on sale 

for the End of Year Disco, which will be on Friday, 

7th July from 5:30PM to 8:30PM. 

Tickets are priced at £5 per child and £3 per 

additional child – adults go free. 

Entertainment will be provided by Moore Madness in addition to 

refreshments, games and a tuck shop.  We hope you can make it! 

 

    

 

Warm congratulations to 

Miss Watkins who will be 

joining our wonderful 

teaching team in a job share 

with Ms Leader from 

September. This will be as a 

Reception teacher for 2 

days a week and a TA in 

Class 2 for 2 other days.  

Well done! 

  The School would like to pass   

   on their sincere thanks to  

    each and every one of you  

   and your families for your 

support with all of the fundraising events 

organised by the FOWS.  We are pleased to 

say that £800 of monies raised from events 

such as the Easter Trail, Easter Fayre and 

Donut Day has been put towards maths 

equipment for each class. 

Thank you so much – all of your efforts and 

contributions mean a lot to us.  
Message from the FOWS: There will be 

a non-uniform day on Friday, 30th June 

in exchange for a gift for the school 

disco tombola (sweets, chocolates, or a 

good condition game or toy). See flyer.  

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Henry V-B  Class 2: Olivia, Tristan 
Class 3: Lucy, Luke  Class 4: Laurie, 
    The Year 5/6 Girls Cricket Team 


